From: Kelly Thompson

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Written comments - Notary rulemaking hearing 4/17/18
Date: Monday, April 16, 2018 9:34:47 AM

Hello:

| agree with Gina Borra’s comments. | have also been a notary for many
years and do not believe that it will be beneficial for notaries to be required to
submit to a test prior to renewing their commission. | read the Rules often to
make sure that | have an understanding of the current laws, and feel that this
would cause an undue burden on notaries and a waste of resources for all
involved.

Perhaps the notaries can be required to affirm that they have read the Rules
prior to their commission being renewed.
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Kelly Thompson

Kelly Thompsor

Paralegal

Cooper, Tanis & Armas P.C.

42 Garden Center Broomfield, CO 80020
303-465-4605 (office)

303-460-8957 (fax)

kthompson@broomfieldlaw.com

Please visit our website:
www.broomfieldlaw.com

Look for us on Facebook and Twitter

This is a transmission from the law firm of Cooper, Tanis & Armas, P.C., and may contain information
which is privileged, confidential, and protected by the Electronic Communications Privacy Act, 18 U.S.C.
Section 2510 et seq., and the attorney-client or attorney work product privileges. If you are not the
addressee, note that any disclosure, copying, distribution, or use of the contents of this message is strictly
prohibited. If you have received this transmission in error, please destroy it and notify us immediately at
our telephone number, 303-465-4605. Thank you.

ﬁ Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail


mailto:SoS.Rulemaking@SOS.STATE.CO.US
mailto:kthompson@broomfieldlaw.com
http://www.broomfieldlaw.com/

